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May 12, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Three individuals who were recently in the Dirksen Courthouse have tested positive for 
COVID-19.  The first individual was last in the Courthouse on May 9, 2022, on the 3rd and 4th 
floors.  The second individual was last in the Dirksen Courthouse on May 10, 2022 and was on 
the 2nd and 26th floors.  The third individual was last in the Dirksen Courthouse on May 11, 2022 
and was on the 11th floor.  These individuals were masked when in contact with other persons.  
Individuals who had contact with these individuals have been notified, as has GSA.  GSA will 
clean the relevant spaces.   
 
 We are experiencing another rise in the COVID positivity numbers.  With luck, that will turn 
around soon. Meantime, stick with the program, everyone.   We really are doing as good a job as 
we can.  Get a test downstairs in the lobby from time to time, particularly if you don’t feel well, but 
even if you are feeling fine.   
 
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


